NEWSLETTER
MEET EBENEZER INTERNATIONAL MINISTRIES

From Haile Tefera:

Praise the Lord! We are very excited by the opportunity we have to reach you all with this newsletter.
Thank you so much to my Board Chairman and the Board Secretary for their hard work. It is so
wonderful that Ebenezer International Ministries has been put together and is releasing its first
newsletter.

Our ministry in Ethiopia is reaching many people with the gospel; helping the needy, including over
120 orphans; distributing Bibles to those who would not otherwise have access to a Bible; training and
empowering the Sudanese refugees; providing health care and medicines; and printing gospel
literature, including Sunday school lessons for the children.

The harvest is plentiful, and we need many workers to help in this season here in Ethiopia. In June

a team came from Milan, TN, and we went town to town with the gospel. About 19,000 people came
to know the Lord and over 1500 Bibles were distributed within two weeks. God did a great work
through a medical mission in May of this year at our school, Crosspointe, serving over 1,000 children
and many adults in seven days. Health care and medicines were provided for those who have never
had the chance to see a doctor, in addition to prayer for each one.

Please be a part of this ministry and support our vision. Jesus is coming soon. Let us serve the Lord
together. Haile Tefera

Ebenezer International Ministries (EIM) Board members and staff are currently as follows:

Bill Anderson, Lay Person, Milan First Baptist Church (FBC), Milan, TN—Acting Chairman/President
Joan Appleton, Nurse/Educator/Lay Minister, First United Methodist Church (FUMC), Milan, TN—
Secretary-Treasurer

Joe Appleton, Physician/Lay Person, FBC, Milan, TN—Board Member

Eddie Bromley, Pastor, FUMC, Milan, TN—Board Member

Judy Harris, Lay Person/Businesswoman, Milan FBC—Board Member

John David Lane, Pastor, Doctors Fork Baptist Church, Perryville, KY—Acting Vice-President

Josh Saefkow, Pastor, Flat Creek Baptist Church, Fayetteville, GA—Board Member

Stacy Stafford, Pastor, South Side Baptist Church, Dothan, AL—Board Member

Charles Thomas, Pastor, First Baptist McDonough, McDonough, GA—Board Member

To contact EIM or contribute to EIM (tax-deductible donation): Ebenezer International Ministries, Inc.,
PO Box 606, Milan, TN, 731-225-4145, http://www.ebenezerim.org To sign up for the newsletter, call
or text EIM, 731-225-4145. GOD BLESS YOU!



